Rosenberg Corey

From: Shelby Kray <skray@pps.net>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:49 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: vote Yes on HB2004

Hi, 1am a teacher in Portland, a parent, a home owner and ex- apartment renter and am urging you to vote
yes on HB2004. | believe we need to begin legislating on behalf of the most needy of us and should
completely do away with no-cause evictions. In our neighborhood we have seen school children tossed out of
their apartments due to their landlords' recent money grabbing activities. This is the trend of Portland today
as people move in with greater means, the landlords see potential for greater profit, leaving low income
families on the streets. The landlords have always and will always have the upper-hand politically because
they have the money, but leaving families on the streets will cost our communities in the long run, and my
vote depends on a "yes" vote for HB2004.

Thank You,

Shelby Kray



